
Dayanand Anglo Vedic Public School, Airoli 
Email- davpsairoli@gmail.com – Phone no. 022-47778582 

 

Circular no. DAVA/2024-25/CIR 012      Date:  10/07/2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

This is to inform you that we are in receipt of a letter from the Education department, 

NMMC dated 12th June 2024 referring the Maharashtra Gazette Part IV (RNI No. 

MAHBIL/2009/31733 Reg. No MH/MR/South-322/2010-12) rules and regulations 

regarding transportation used for the school students. 

 

We have already communicated several times, once again it is reminded that the safety of 

the school students while travelling in the school buses/Private Vans is of utmost 

importance. The presence of the female attendant is mandatory requirement for the safety 

and security of the school students especially girl students. Private Van owners are not 

following these guidelines. They fail to follow essential safety rules and regulations, such 

as availability of First Aid kit, Fire Extinguisher, Mobile GPS App. system, Speed governor 

and Fitness Certificate etc. 

 

You are kindly requested to use the school transport or either drop your wards on your own. 

Your alertness will greatly contribute to the safety and security of our students and help 

prevent any untoward incidents. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sd- 

Principal 
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